
Policy on directors’ privacy

As an autistic-run organisation, Autscape recognises that being identified as a director 
of Autscape may cause an individual to be (correctly or incorrectly) identified as 
autistic. While Autscape promotes a positive view of autism, we recognise that 
disability discrimination is widespread and consequently that directors may prefer at 
times not to be publicly identified as such. 

As a charitable company, Autscape directors are required by law to provide full 
identity information in some circumstances and will abide by these requirements. 
However, in all other contexts it is Autscape’s policy to refer to directors by a name 
of their choosing which may not be their full legal name. Where a director chooses to 
use such a name, the same name will be used consistently and will be a name by 
which they are generally known to Autscape members.  


